Otis Spriggs

From: Craig Davenport

Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 9:19 AM
To: Otis Spriggs

Subject: Subdivisions

Otis,

| agree with the State Fire marshal’s office on this. The new design must include a distant second exit, otherwise it is
restricted to 30 homes or all homes must be sprinkled with a 13D sprinkler system. It should be noted however that the
second access need not be a connecting street. A 20 foot wide easement with an all weather surface used only for
FD/EMS access is acceptable. | hope this helps. If you have any further questions don’t hesitate to contact me.

Craig Davenport

Chief Fire Marshal
Jonesboro Fire Department
(870) 932-2428



